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Graham Judge

From: Liz Makin <Liz.Makin@yass.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 19 March 2019 12:24 PM
To: DPE PSVC Wollongong Mailbox
Cc: Graham Judge
Subject: Parkwood Planning Proposal- Strategic Bushfire Study (Ref PP_2015_YASSV_001_00)

 
 
Liz Makin | Strategic Planning Manager | Yass Valley Council 
P: +61 (0)2 6226 1477 
E: Liz.Makin@yass.nsw.gov.au | W: www.yassvalley.nsw.gov.au 
 
Working Together for our Community 

Follow us on: 

    

 

 

DISCLAIMER 
Any email (including all attachments) from Yass Valley Council is intended exclusively for the addressee. The contents of the email may be 
confidential and any confidentiality will not be surrendered because an email has been sent to the receiver by mistake. If you have received an 
email in error, please notify the sender, delete the email from your system and destroy any copies. No part of any email should be 
reproduced, rewritten, changed or communicated without the written consent of Yass Valley Council. Any personal information received by 
you in an email from Yass Valley Council must be handled in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988. 

 

From: Bradley Bourke <Bradley.Bourke@rfs.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 19 March 2019 9:22 AM 
To: Liz Makin <Liz.Makin@yass.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Amanda Moylan <Amanda.Moylan@rfs.nsw.gov.au>; Stephen Gouge <Stephen.Gouge@au.knightfrank.com> 
Subject: Parkwood Planning Proposal- Strategic Bushfire Study 
 
Good morning Liz, 
 
The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) is satisfied that the Strategic Bushfire Assessment report 
prepared by Eco Logical Australia Pty Ltd (Referenced: 17CAN_7794, dated 14 February 2019) sufficiently addresses 
the matters identified in Condition 11 of the Altered Gateway Determination dated 28 August 2018 to allow for the 
Planning Proposal to progress to the public exhibition stage. Notwithstanding, the NSW RFS will provide a more 
detailed formal response during subsequent agency consultation as part of this exhibition process. 
 
The matters raised by the Ginninderra Falls Association relating to the methodology, specifications, and procedures 
set out in the Australian Standard (AS3959)  cannot be dealt with via a Planning Proposal having regard to the 
Directions issued under section 9.1 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979,  as they relate to 
potential changes to organisational policy.     
 
Regards, 
 
 

 

Bradley Bourke 
Development Assessment & Planning Officer, Planning & Environment Services (South) 
NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE 
PO Box 35, Batemans Bay NSW 2536 
P 02 4472 0600 E pes@rfs.nsw.gov.au 
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au l www.facebook.com/nswrfs l www.twitter.com/nswrfs 
PREPARE. ACT. SURVIVE. 
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